
Accessibility Report: lars-project.eu 

1. Executive Summary 

This report describes the conformance of the https://www.lars-project.eu/ website with W3C’s Web 

Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG). The review process is described in Section 5 below and is based 

on evaluation described in Accessibility Evaluation Resources. 

Based on this evaluation, the https://www.lars-project.eu/ website is close to meeting WCAG 2.1, 

Conformance Level AA. Detailed review results are available in Section 6 below. Resources for follow-up 

study are listed in Section 7 below. Feedback on this evaluation is welcome. 

2. Background about Evaluation 

Conformance evaluation of web accessibility requires a combination of semi-automated evaluation 

tools and manual evaluation by an experienced reviewer. The evaluation results in this report are based on 

evaluation conducted on the following date(s): August 24-30, 2020. The website may have changed since 

that time. 

3. Scope of Review 

https://www.lars-project.eu/  is the website for the Interreg BSR project LARS. The website has been 

reviewed using the Wave tool and manually. The review was conducted on August 24-30, 2020. The 

website is in English. 

4. Reviewer(s) 

The website had been reviewed by the LARS project communication.  

5. Review Process 

WCAG 2.1 Level A and AA 

The website has been reviewed manually and using the Wave tool.  

6. Results and Recommended Actions 

This website appears to be close to meeting WCAG 2.1 A and AA.  

The LARS project is ending in 2020 and no new material will be developed or the website. The website will 

remain published and service as an archive for as long as the project rules demands.  

Accessibility problems on the website:  

- Text on pictures in the start picture slide show. The picture is decorative. 

- Text on pictures in the pictures that link to the project newsletters. The picture is decorative and links to 

the newsletters, which are accessible. 

- PDF attachments that are not fully accessible.   

7. Do you need accessible content from this website? 

Please contact us. Contact information is found on the website. 

https://www.lars-project.eu/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/standards-guidelines/wcag/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/standards-guidelines/wcag/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/eval/
https://www.lars-project.eu/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/ER/tools/
https://www.w3.org/WAI/ER/tools/
https://www.lars-project.eu/


8. Accessibility feedback 

You can e-mail accessibility feedback to the lead partner, the Regional Council of Ostrobothnia. Please state 

that your accessibility feedback applies to the LARS project website.  

Contact information:  

info@obotnia.fi 

Switchboard: +358 6320 6500 

9. Supervising authority 

The website lars-project.eu is published on a Finnish domain and the lead partner is located in Finland. The 

supervising authority in Finland is the Regional State Administrative Agency of Southwestern Finland. 

Contact information: 

AVI Southwestern Finland, department for accessibility 

www.saavutettavuusvaatimukset.fi 

saavutettavuus(at)avi.fi 

Switchboard: +358 295 018 000 
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